
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
July 14, 2022 

   

Contract Bargaining 
 
It is time to prepare for our upcoming negotiations and we need your help! 
 
Please take a few minutes to fill out the bargaining survey ASAP.  We need to know 
your concerns and questions so we can address those in negotiations. Surveys will be 
open to fill out until July 28th, 2022.  You can find the survey here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z7X5VMC 
 
Once the surveys have been completed and the bargaining team has been assembled, 
we will hold meetings to share the information we have collected and what our steps 
will be moving forward.  
 
If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org.  
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